
Lori Myers, RPSGT is Memorial 
Hospital and Health Care Center’s next  
GARDENER Award winner! Lori has 
been described as a loyal employee 
in her department and is always going 
over and beyond for patients and co-
workers. She has been described as 
exemplifying the concept of “Being 
for Others”.  

As a GARDENER Award winner, 
Lori was gifted with a GARDENER 
pin, certificate, stepping stone, 
and cinnamon rolls for the whole 
department.  Thank you, Lori, for being 
a wonderful example of patience and 
compassion!

Memorial Hospital would like to 
extend a congratulations to the 
other GARDENER Award nominees!
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From left to right: Martie Bickwermert, Director of Cardiopulmonary 
Services; Jan Hobbs, Clinical Manager of Respiratory Home Care/Sleep 
Center; Lori Myers, Gardener Award Recipient; and John Dillon, VP of 
Ambulatory Services. 
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